Rhode Island Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association

NEWSLETTER

May 2015
The RIIAAA Executive Board would like to thank its members for all its dedication to athletics in the state of Rhode Island.  Through your effort, student-athletes are able to attain higher goals and enrich their lives through sport.

We would also like to make you aware of our efforts to find better avenues to communicate with you.  Our duty is to represent you and your needs to the best of our ability.  Should you have an issue or idea that you feel our membership needs to be aware of please contact one of us!  You are also encouraged to attend any Executive Board meeting to voice a concern or just see what we do once a month at the RIIL at RIC.

The following important information, which has come out of discussions from our recent meeting, is to help keep you aware of current issues or concerns in Rhode Island athletics.

1) There have been resignations from the following sports committees: Softball, Girls Tennis, Gymnastics, Competition Cheerleading.  The executive board is looking for athletic directors to fill these positions.
2) Next year’s RIIAAA Awards banquet will be held on Wednesday, March 30, 2016 at the Crowne Plaza in Warwick.
3) Committee Reports:
Lacrosse – Meeting to seed playoffs on May 19.
     
Softball – Meeting to seed playoffs on May 29.  

     
Football – Meeting for coaches on June 11 to discuss USA football and insurance.
     
Girls Soccer
· Looking for a new director.

· Division III will be divided into an A&B

· St. Rays and Shea will be switching divisions

4) Middle School Sports:
· RIASP seems to not have much interest in the issues that surround middle school sports.
· The RIIAAA executive board is still prepared to communicate to RIPCOA 6-8 the importance of hiring a full time staff to improve communication and procedural issues.

5) RIIL News:

· RIIL is working with RIASBO to use Arbiter to pay all varsity, junior varsity, and freshmen officials starting this September.
· RIIL is looking to forward the idea of hosting more New England tournaments.
· RIIL is exploring the possibility of returning the administration of ice hockey to the schools in 2016-17.
6) The last general meeting will be held on Thursday, June 25.  Location is being determined.
7) The golf tournament will be held on Saturday, June 27 at Triggs.  It will be a 1:30 shotgun start.
8) The RIIAAA executive board is beginning to look at candidates to fill the current vacancy on the board.
Any questions or concerns, please contact Greg Kortick at GKortick@westwarwickpublicschools.com 
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